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My name is Christian McKinney. This is my 4th 

year as an Educational Assistant and 2nd year in the 

life skills room. I graduated from North Decatur 

High School in 2012. I am a huge St. Louis 

Cardinals fan, love the Colts, and The Indiana 

Hoosiers. I also have coached football and baseball 

at the high school for 5 years.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Karmyn Hale is a wonderful Second Grade addition to 
NDES. She is kind, caring, helpful, and a great student. 
We are so happy she moved here from North Vernon. 
She has two younger brothers and three boxers named 
Abel, Remmi, and Rokie. She has lots of favorites. Her 
favorite food is pizza, favorite activity is playing outside, 
favorite subject is math, and her favorite book is 
Rapunzel. Her favorite thing about NDES is her nice class. 
Mrs. Smith’s classmates think she is very nice too. When 
she grows up, she wants to be a cosmetologist because 
she likes to do hair and nails. Welcome Karmyn! We are 
so glad you are a Charger. 

                     Super Sixth Graders for August: 

        MARY STIER & HAYDEN KOEHNE 

 
        Qualifications for Super Sixth Graders: 
*Leadership  
*Citizenship 

*Participation in extra-curricular activities 

*Class participation 

*Scholarship 
*Perseverance 
 
All Sixth Grade and Special Area Teachers select the 
Super Sixth Graders each month. 

 
 

                                 

                Labor Day (Student Holiday) Sept. 7th. 

                Mid-term reports were sent home today!! 
 

    

    Free/Reduced Lunch and Textbook Assistance 

If you believe that you qualify for free or reduced priced 
lunch and textbooks, please complete the 2020-2021 
Household Application for Free and Reduced Price 
School Meals and Textbooks.  The application can be 
completed online through Harmony 3 Family Access or 
by picking up a paper copy in the front office at NDES. 
 
Families that qualified for assistance last school year and 
have not already received notice of their student's 
assistance status for this school year will need to submit 
a completed application on or before Thursday, 
September 17, 2020 in order to continue to receive free 
or reduced priced school meals and textbooks. 
 
If you need an application, require assistance with 
completing the application or have any questions about 
your student's assistance status, please contact Tricia 
Crites at 812.663.9215 x1003. 
 

                      MASK OF THE WEEK!!  
 
               Kade Hoeing – Mrs. Hadler’s Class   
             

 

 
BOXTOPS ARE GOING DIGITAL 

-Download the Boxtops for Education app on your phone. 
-Follow the instructions to scan your receipts. 
-Earn $$ for our teachers! 

 
**Keep clipping!!! As they transition to the new 
program, both the traditional and digital Boxtops 
will be accepted! 
 

 

http://ndes.decaturco.k12.in.us/
tel:(812)%20663-9215

